## GLENLAKES UNIT ONE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION CANCELLATION OF ANNUAL MEETING

Because of Corona Virus, the board of directors has decided that it is inappropriate for a meeting to take place at this time. We are all concerned about the spread of this disease. Several of our members have already been infected. We have no idea when a meeting should take place, but want you to know that the board is receptive to your comments and concerns. If there is an issue, please contact one of the board members.

For your information, in the year 2020 our actual expenses were \$11,152 with a budget of \$14,680 and a revenue of \$16,800. With the Breland homes coming on line, our income will increase. However, our expenses will also increase.

Based on this information, we have decided to keep our dues at \$170 per year.

Be safe. We are all in this together.

Kevin Berland, President (251) 753-4730

Ken Fletcher, Vice-President (309) 229-1138

Scott Wiginton, Vice-President (334) 315-0038

Richard Prisbus, Treasurer (678) 467-0486